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Dear parents/carers, 

We are excited to announce that our school will be 

participating in the Annual Engineering Competition 

on Tuesday, 11th March 2025. This competition 

asks the intriguing question: “If you were an 

engineer, what would you do?” This takes place 

within the school day and we are always excited and 

amazed to see how many future engineers there 

are at Broomhill! 

Over the last two years, we’ve been thrilled to see 

two of our talented pupils reach the finals of this 

prestigious event, competing alongside thousands 

of entries from across the country.  

As part of this year's competition, we would like to 

encourage children to spend some time at home thinking 

about potential inventions or solutions to challenges they 

may have observed in their daily lives. If they have any 

inventions in mind, please encourage them to start thinking 

about how they might bring those ideas to life. 

Alice Craven (Science Lead)  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Beech Hill Road  

Sheffield S10 2SA 

Tel/Fax: 0114 2660936 
E-mail: enquiries@broomhill.sheffield.sch.uk 

Website: http://broomhill.sheffield.sch.uk 

Head teacher: Jane Barnes 
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